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To whom it may concern, 

The purpose of this letter is to request your support for our Annual Elks National Foundation 
Scholarship Golf Tournament. This golf tournament helps to fund cash scholarships for our local 

youth to defray their college expenses. Last year we presented four $1,500 awards to deserving 
Loudoun County students. 

We are a non-profit organization servicing the local community for over 40 years. Annually we 

provide Easter, Thanksgiving and Christmas food baskets to needy families. We sponsor 8-13 
year old boys and girls to camp for a week every summer who would otherwise not be able to 

afford to go. We are also dedicated to raise funds for the support of our Veterans, and numerous 
other charitable programs benefiting the needy in our community. 

The tournament is held at the Sterling Golf and Swim Club located in Sterling Park in Northern 
Virginia. It will be held on May 3, 2013, and all the profit from the tournament goes directly to 

the cash scholarships. 

You can help us in a number of ways: 

Sponsor a “Hole-in-One” Tournament Hole for $500.00 – As a generous sponsor, your company 

logo and information is displayed at the tee box where this special contest takes place. 

Sponsor a Tournament Hole for $150 – Your company logo and information is displayed on a sign 

at the tee box. 

Sponsor a Tournament Golf Cart for $50 – Your company logo and information is displayed on a 
cart used during the tournament. 

Donate Merchandise or Services from your business to be used as door prizes. Gift cards or gift 
certificates are always appreciated by the tournament players. 

It will be a fantastic day of food and friendly competition for a great cause. A tax donation receipt 
will be provided upon request. We hope you will support our charity fund raising event. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

 

Geoff Cox 
Exalted Ruler  

Loudoun Elks #2406 
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